
North island Secondary School 
Parent Advisory Committee 

Meeting Minutes for January 12, 2017@ 5:30 p.m. 
 

 
 
Principal’s Message: 
Jay advised that Doug Abbot is the Acting Vice Principal at NISS until the end of the 2016/2017 school 
year. 
The School Board and VINTA have agreed to possible additional staffing within the district, due to a 
government Ministry of Education agreement with the BCTF. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
Trudy opened the bank statements, noting a balance of $1,371.14 as of Dec. 31, 2016. 
$5,000 grant has not yet been deposited to our account. 
The gaming grant reports for June 2010 and June 2012 were not submitted, therefore, held up our 
current years grant. 
Trudy completed the reports and gave them to Teresa to forward. 
 
Other Business: 
The 2019/2020 School Calendar was shared with PAC. 
Shannon Shepley has agreed to act as PAC chair and DPAC representative for NISS. 
Blueberry fund raiser information was shared with PAC.  We will forward to Mr. Hoodikoff for the 
Science Fair students. 
Request for funds for Special Olympics received.  As we don’t have funds yet, we will have to decline.  
Teresa to send a letter to Rob Engel. 
The NISS PAC bursary is given to a deserving student.  There is no application necessary, as it is given to 
a student who needs it but hasn’t received any scholarship/bursaries.  To be determined in May. 
 
Next Meeting: 
To be determined. 
 
Meeting adjourned: 
6:30 p.m. 


